
B-CC CLASS OF '61 REUNION UPDATE INFORMATION

Dear Classmates and Friends, 
  
We have some additional information for you now. However, first our sincerest thanks to all of 
you who sent in donations to help with expenses. It is very much appreciated! For those who 
would still like to donate, send a check made out to Smith Barney and mail it to Barbara 
Johnson, 7500 Shadywood Road, Bethesda, MD 20817. Optionally, you may include a donation 
with your Reunion Reservation payment.  
 

Reunion Booklet Bios and Photos - Deadline Extended
  
The booklet is coming together with many great photographs and bios coming in thick and fast. 
Thanks to all of you who have sent in your wonderful entries.  To help make the process as easy 
as possible, please send photos as attachments, such as jpegs.  Send the bio as an attachment as 
well, separate from the photo.  PDF files do not work for this purpose, sorry!  And please don't 
fret about the bio -- some people are just saying what they are up to these days, some are recaps 
of the last 50 years, some include memories of high school, some simply relate what they are 
grateful for today.  They are all fascinating, because, let's face it, our class is a group of 
extraordinary people!   
  
We thank everyone who has responded or will respond by the original deadline of July 31st, and 
because we truly intend for this to be the biggest and best reunion booklet we have ever had, 
we're extending the due date to August 15, but that is the absolutely latest date we'll be able to 
accommodate.   
  

Marriott Room Reservations
 
We have a block of rooms reserved for the reunion.  To secure this rate, contact the Marriott at 
6711 Democracy Boulevard, Bethesda, 301-897-5600.  Mention B-CC Class of ’61 reunion to 
get our rate of $101.  Reservations are filling up fast, to ensure you get a room at the special rate, 
we recommend that you reserve your room NOW.  You can always cancel your reservation if 
your plans change.  Parking on Friday night, both for those staying at the Marriott and those 
coming for the evening, will be covered. However, hotel guests will be charged the half-price fee 
($6) for all other nights of your stay.
 

Reunion Reservation Forms
  
If you are attending the dinner dance, please be sure to mark your dinner selections, classmates 
have been forgetting to do that. Forms are due by September 14th, but we would appreciate 
receiving them as early as possible.  Forms are available on the class website 
at www.webstoriches.net/bcc/bcc61.htm (please bookmark this link for future reference). 
 

Class Website 
 

http://www.webstoriches.net/bcc/bcc61.htm


The website is updated frequently with new items.  Please take the opportunity to check it out. 
We have email addresses of classmates there.  We have recently added a list of our teachers who 
were at B-CC when we were students. 
 
If you have additional information that you can give us or remembrances of classmates for the In 
Memoriam section, please email us at 61.committee@gmail.com.  We hope to use this 
information also in our Reunion Booklet. 
 

The tour of B-CC on Saturday October 15, 2011 
 
Our tour of the "new" B-CC is scheduled to start at 10 a.m. promptly and lasts about 90 minutes. 
We will meet at 9:50 a.m. in the front lobby -- the one with the huge murals in it.  If you are 
planning to be part of the tour, please contact  Judi Druskin Goozh paul-judig@verizon.net;  
301-933-3751 and give her your name and number of people attending. 
  

 
 
 
Baccalaureate Revisited Service on Sunday October 16, 2011 
 
The service will be conducted apart from the main event in an area of the picnic grounds set 
aside for those who want to participate.  If you are interested, contact Judy Johnson Grolig 
JudyGrolig@comcast.net; 301-977-0440 or The Reverend Richard Douglas 
revrichard@bellsouth.net; 678-546-5656
 

 
STAY TUNED FOR UPDATES AND MORE CLASS INFORMATION  

 
As always if you have questions, email them to 61.committee@gmail.com. 

 
From your 50th Reunion Communication Team:  

 Barbara, Sandy, Jan, and Tom  
 See you in October! 
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